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M e m o r a n d u m 
 
To:  Board of Education 

From:  Sam Stewart  
 
Re:  Performance High School Update 
 
Date:    February 13, 2007 
 
 
Last spring there was funding set aside for the establishment of a Performance Based High 
School.  Since that time much work has gone into that project.  This session is designed to 
give you an overview of what has taken place and what the plans are for next year.   
 
Gregg Wilbanks, Thomas DeGray and Dawn Edward Smith will present and be available 
to answer questions. 
 

 
Sam Stewart, Assistant Superintendent 

148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska  99669-7553 
Phone  (907) 714-8858 Fax  (907) 262-5867 

Email: sstewart@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
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